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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2007 8:37 AM

To: 'Beverly Adamo'

cc: edunn@earthtouchinc,com

Subject: RE: T-Mobile sampling

Hj Beverly,

I am assuming that the T-Mobile work is outside the scope of work to be proposed in your Work Plan. Please
make sure that Alameda County Environmental Health receives a report of the results as well. Permits for the soil
borings are required from the Zone 7 Water Agency. The drilling permit application is online at
htlp:llwlvt /,2-one7_fyetel_comlimageElpdf*daasipermits/drillingjermit_8-07.pdf or you can contact Wyman Hong at
ryIs!s@4a!rz!G!e!c,s!1 or 925-?45-9306.

Regards,
Jerry Wickhom
Alomedo County Environmentol Heollh
I l3l Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo, CA 94502-6577
5'10-562-6291 ohone
5I 0-337-9335 fox
jerry.wickhom@ocgov.org

From: Beverly Adamo [mailto:badamo@lavta.org]
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2007 9:02 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: edunn@earthtouchinc.com
Subject: RE: T-Mobile sampling

Hi Jerry,

We are in process of completing the workplan for your review on:

Site Address:

Livermore Amador Transit Authority
1362 Rutan Drive
Livermore, CA

Case Numbers:

SLIC Case RO0002934
Geotracker Global lD SLT 15742527

In the meantime, T-Mobile needs to conduct sampling per the request below. Please advise what permits are
needed or next step needed in order to do the sampling.

Thank you.

Bev Adamo

11t6t2007
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From: Eve Dunn [mailto:edunn@earthtouchinc.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 03, 2007 1:46 PM
To: Beverly Adamo
Subject: T-Mobile sampling

Beverly,

Thanks for getting back to me so quickly. I am trying to coordinate two soil and groundwater borings at your
facility prior to the scheduled T-Mobile cellular facility construction date. They have asked EarthTouch to do this
sampling as soon as possible and I have tried to find out from the Alameda County Environmental Health
Department (ACEHD)about permit requirements and to let them know that we would be sampling on an open
SLIC facility. lt was suggested that you would be able to facilitate alerting ACEHD that we are planning to do this
work and finding out about the permits needed, if any. Please let me know if you can help - | have the drillers
tentatively scheduled for Nov. 1srh and would like to this as soon as possible.

Please call me cell il you have any questions.
Eve

frvc J. I)Lrnn
SLaff Gnrlogist
Ilnrth"fsuch. Ilc.
ph: liO t-?71-211t)0 cxt. 1 1 I
li: ii() I -?7 I -18-18
cl :  S01-{198-091 1
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